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RODENT CAKE 
KILLS RATS AND MICE

MOLD RESISTANT 
MOISTURE RESISTANT

GUARANTEE:  DIPHACINONE     .005%

REGISTRATION NO.  13913  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET WEIGHT  9.1 KILOGRAMS

MANUFACTURED BY 
BELL LABORATORIES INC. 

MADISON, WI 
53704 
U.S.A.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Use to control the house mouse, Norway Rat,
and roof rat in and around dwellings, farm buildings, food
service establishments, granary bins (empty), processing plants
(feed, food, non-food), storage areas (feed,food, non-food).

GENERAL:  Place RODENT CAKE in locations frequented by the
rodents, such as tunnels, feeding areas and runways.  For rats
place 100-500 g. of bait per station.  For mice set out about
50 g of bait at intervals of 2-3 m.  Maintain an uninterrupted
supply until feeding ceases.

SEWERS:  Secure by wire to the bottom step of the manhole
benching.  In sewers with no benching, secure block to wire , and
attach the other end of the wire to the manhole ladder, keeping
the block above water level.  In storm sewers, suspend block from
grate, so that it remains a few inches above normal water level. 



Maintain an uninterrupted supply until feeding ceases.  RODENT
CAKE should always be secured with wire.

CAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  If taken in large or
repeated doses by humans or animals, it may reduce the clotting
ability of the blood and cause internal bleeding.  Place bait in
protected places inaccessible to children and domestic animals or
in tamper-proof bait boxes.  Do not contaminate food or feed.  Do
not contaminate any body of water.  Burn the bodies of dead
rodents.

SYMPTOMS OF POISONING

FIRST AID:  If swallowed give patient one or two glasses of water
and cause vomiting by inserting finger down throat; repeat until
vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician,

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Blood transfusions combined with
intravenous injections and oral doses of vitamin K1 are
indicated, as for hemorrhage by overdose of dicumarol.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:  Burn or bury small amounts of
surplus product or send to the garbage dump in accordance with
municipal requirements.  For information about disposal of large
amounts of surplus product, contact the regional office of
Conservation and Protection, Environment Canada.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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